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NEWSLETTER  Friday 27th October 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Harvest Thanks 
Thank you to everyone at St Catherine’s Church for 
hosting our Harvest celebration today, especially Revd 
Jeavons and Margaret Roberts. It was a foggy start to 
the day but the singing and harvest prayers soon 
brightened the day. Thank you also to the many 
volunteers who walked to and from church with us. 
It is not too late to support our harvest collection by 
donating to a local foodbank or supermarket collection 
point. Please take a photo if you do and send it to us to 
add to our charity display, Thank you to those who 
have done this, the photos are lovely! 
 

Have a lovely half term, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
6.11.23  School Opens 
9.11.23  School Photographs 
23.11.23  Flu Vaccinations 
w/c 27.11.23 Year 3 Swimming (+ some Y4 & Y5) 
12.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 2pm 
13.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 6pm 
21.12.23 Christmas Parties 
21.12.23 School Closes End Autumn Term 
22.12.23 School Closed – Training Day 
8.1.24  School Opens  
9.2.24  End of half term 
19.2.24  School Opens 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Remembrance Poppies 
After half term we will be learning about 
the significance of poppies. Poppies will be 
on sale for children to wear after half term. 
 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 90% 
Oak Class had the highest attendance of 
98%  

Rock to the Top Treat 
 
This afternoon we had our first Rock to the Top 
Treat. Hot chocolate, biscuits and a special story 
time…what a fantastic way to finish the half term! 
Well done to everyone who reached the top and 
thank you for your support at home! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Rock to the Top initiative will begin again after 
half term. Children need to read a minimum of 
four times each week to progress to the next rock. 
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